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Dear Community Support and Services Committee,

Thank you for seeking submissions on the Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension
of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022.

I request that this bill is not passed in any form.

The restrictions and other measures imposed on the Qld people to date have not prevented
COVID-19 from eventually spreading through the state.
There has been ample time to prepare any medical facilities required to cope with an
outbreak - no further time is needed.
The restrictions have had a significant negative impact on Australia with:
People needing to undergo a medical procedure for which they do not wish to give
informed, free consent simply to keep their means of earning a livelihood
People losing their job because of unnecessary restrictions
People not being able to visit family
Mental health issues rising
The idea that some people are unable to even attend the government of their country due to
vaccination status is wrong and biases the government toward those people who are able to
attend.

Any state-of-emergency giving extra powers to elected and non-elected officials should be
ceased sooner rather than extending it.
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